
From: Pat Colavita 

Sent: Saturday, March 20, 2021 12:43 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Jeff Healey jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca; Joe DiPaola joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca; David 
West david.west@richmondhill.ca; Carmine Perrelli carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: City Files: D01-20013 and D02-20025 

I am opposed to the Official Plan Amendment requested by Hazelview Developments Inc. 
referred to in the City Files: D01-20013 and D02-20025 to be addressed at the Council Public 
Meeting Wed. April 7, 2021  

I understand the need to increase density but am opposed to such a significant increase in 
the number of stories. A compromise of UPTO a max of 15 stories, would be acceptable, this 
would satisfy the increase in density and maintain the current community feel and integrity, as 
well as be manageable to be supported by the current road and services infrastructure.  

I would like to be notified of the adoption, passing or refusal of the proposed Official Plan 
Amendment related to these files to be decided at the Council Public Meeting Wed. April 7, 
2021.  

Patricia Colavita  
41 Chantilly Crescent 
Richmond Hill, Ont. 
L4C 0K2 
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